

Blue Earth County Sheriff's Office

Law Enforcment Labor Services – Local 127 Deputy Sheriff's Union

June 6, 2014

Patrick McDermott Mankato, MN. 56001

Dear Mr. McDermott,

On behalf of our membership, I am pleased to inform you of our endorsement of your candidacy for the position of Blue Earth County Attorney.

Our membership unanimously voted to support you. We believe without a doubt that you are the best candidate for this position. You have spent many years vigorously upholding the rights of the citizens of Blue Earth County. During this time you have proven to your brothers and sisters in the law enforcement community that you stand with us, and the citizens we are sworn to protect, and have aggressively prosecuted those responsible for the crimes committed against us. You have performed these duties for our citizens over many years, at a great expense to yourself, your family and for this we are truly grateful.

Our membership holds you in high regard and is looking forward to a long, strong working relationship together. We will stand with you on your 2014 campaign for the Blue Earth County Attorney's Office. Good luck and feel free to call on us for assistance in your election process.

Respectfully,

Tom Coulter Deputy Sheriff

Blue Earth County Sheriff's Office

LELS - Local 127 President